Dear Chairman Esquivel and members of the CA State Water Board,
I am writing to express my support of rewatering the Kern River through the city of Bakersfield. This is a key environmental justice issue for one of California’s largest cities. The people of Bakersfield should have a flowing river in their city. 
Please make resolving disputes regarding Kern River water rights a priority on your agenda and take all steps available to restore flows to the Kern River for all or much of the year as possible. This would include awarding all forfeited and unappropriated waters on the Kern River to the City of Bakersfield for the purpose of flowing the water down the river channel.
Thank you for your time and consideration of this important topic.
Sincerely,
_______
